
EAR Committee 

  

   

From: 	 Deanna Smith <mauifamily_808@yahoo.com > 

Sent: 	 Thursday, November 17, 2016 9:16 PM 

To: 	 EAR Committee 

Subject: 	 Old Maui High & TEACH LLC. 

Aloha Economic Development, Energy, Agriculture, and Recreation Committee, Please defer this item, regarding Old 

Maui High and TEACH LLC. as there has NOT been any community outreach regarding this huge project that will 

affect all parties of Hamakuapoko and Hana Highway. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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